
 

 

 

Children’s Village at Klondike 

1032 Klondike Road, Kanata, ON K2K 0C3      Tel: (613) 599-0008    
            

Dear Family, 

 
Children’s Village at Klondike is a Child Care Centre that offers full day care to Toddlers and Preschoolers and an 

Extended Day Program to Kindergarten and School Aged children.  The program is licensed by The Ministry of 

Education and regulated under the Child Care and Early Years Act.  Children’s Village at Klondike is a Child Care 

Program operated by The Children’s Village of Ottawa-Carleton, a nonprofit charitable organization. 

Our program is staff by qualified RECE’s and offers a structured and well supervised program that operates      

7:00 am to 5:45 pm Monday to Friday. In accordance with the CCEYA, we offer a staff to child ratio of 1:5 for 

toddler aged children and 1:8 for Preschool aged children. A daily morning snack, lunch and afternoon snack is 

provided by our full time chef. 

 

Our Fees 

 Toddler $55.80/day  

 Preschool $46.00/day   

** Please note that the rates are subject to change. ** 

Registration Fee 

Upon enrollment into The Children’s Village, a non-refundable $30.00 registration fee per child is due.  

Hours of operation 

7:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. Monday to Friday 

Our Curriculum 

The Children’s Village has a long history of working with children and knows that children learn best through play.  

Play based learning is the foundation for all our programs and is delivered through an “Emergent Curriculum”.  The 

goals of our program are to offer fun and exciting learning opportunities that enhance the developmental, 

educational and life skill needs of children. We use the “How does Learning Happen” (HDLH) and “Early learning for 

Every Child Today” (ELECT) for the basis of our curriculum. 

Emergent curriculum is a way of planning learning activities based on the children’s interest and passions. With 

input and support from teachers and parents as co-learners, children plan their own activities and projects.   

The end result is an increase in self-development, loads of educational opportunities, and tons of fun. 

Please note 

 Registration for the program will be done directly by the Children’s Village at Klondike location.  Please 

email the completed application form to klondike@childrensvillage.on.ca or stop by to our Centre to drop 

off the forms. 

 

 It is important that you do not discontinue your current child care arrangements prior to receipt of 

confirmation of your registration, and a letter of acceptance. 

 

 For further information, please contact the Program Supervisor, Megan Millette at 613-599-0008. 
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